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PRODUCT BULLETIN 

Title:   Discontinuation of Power Team RC_P and RC_PB Cylinders 

Product Line:   Power Team 

Document #:   PMB2101 

Date:  May 12, 2021 

Product Affected: Power Team RC_P and RC_PB Series Pancake Cylinders  

Distribution: Distributors / Field Sales / Website

Description: With the recent release of the RGP Series Pancake Cylinders, SPX FLOW 
Hydraulic Technologies will be making legacy Pancake Cylinders obsolete. The 
models listed below will be made obsolete and replaced with the new RGP 
Series models.   

SPX FLOW Hydraulic Technologies will continue to support select repair parts for 
the RC_P and RC_PB series.  Seal kits will be available, but machined parts 
such as pistons, locking collars and cylinder bodies will no longer be supported.  

Effective Date: Conversion of the Power Team Pancake Cylinders will begin immediately.  
Orders to customers will be converted as existing inventories are depleted.  

Contact: For questions regarding the cylinder conversion, please contact your local sales 
representative, or contact someone from the Product Management Team listed 
below: 

Sincerely, 



spxflow.com

Product Cross Reference: 

RC_P Model Suggested 
Replacement 

RC_PB Model Suggested 
Replacement 

RC0552P RGP672 RC0552PB RGP672 

RC1002P RGP1102 RC1002PB RGP1102 

RC1552P RGP1802 RC1552PB RGP1802 

RC2402P RGP2802 RC2402PB RGP2802 

RC3802P RGP4302 RC3402PB RGP4302 

RC6202P RGP5652 RC4702PB RGP5652 

RC5702PB RGP5652 


